
PUBLIC HEARING
PEACH COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

5:00 P.M., MONDAY, AUGUST 10, 2020

 

 

          The Peach County Board of Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed FY2021 Budget at 5:00 p.m., Monday, August 10,
2020, in the Commissioners Chambers at 213 Persons Street, Fort Valley, Georgia.  The proposed budget will be available for public inspection in the
Commissioners’ Office at 213 Persons Street, Fort Valley, Georgia, beginning July 29, 2020.

 

          The Peach County Board of Commissioners will adopt the FY2021 Budget at a Called Meeting in the Commissioners Chambers at 213 Persons
Street, Fort Valley, Georgia at 11:00 a.m., Wednesday, August 12, 2020.
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